
From: Stanton, Cheryl <CStanton@dew.sc.gov>
To: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov
CC: Broome, Darryldbroome@aging.sc.gov

Parks, GreyBParks@dew.sc.gov
Proveaux, AmyAProveaux@dew.sc.gov

Date: 11/13/2017 12:52:19 PM
Subject: Re: Seniors Job Training

Hi Danny and Darryl -- would love to meet Wed am if that works for you both. Grey Parks from my 
office would join us.

Thanks and let us know what works with you -- we look forward to meeting with you.

On Nov 13, 2017, at 9:29 AM, Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov> wrote:
 

I don't think y'all know each other, so, let this be the introduction. Darryl, I mentioned to Cheryl 
our conversation regarding the job training program and our need for better and more 
economical results. I'd like for y'all to get together and discuss how we improve.  I'll be in Columbia 
tomorrow from 4-5 and on Wednesday from 8-11, and I'd like to sit in, if any of that time is 
convenient for you two, but that's not absolutely necessary.


Please proceed with or without me. Thanks


DV
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